
 

Now Read This! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Yeti or Not,  
It’s  

Winter Reading! 
Coming Tuesday, 

January 3rd 
- 

February 25th 

Hello and Happy 2023 everyone! 

My name is Treasure and I’m one 
of the new faces at the circulation 
desk. I’ve only been here since July 
and it already feels like home. It 
could be because I’ve always lived 
in Starke County, but I think it’s 
more that I’ve found where I       
belong. 

Being close to my community is a 
great feeling, and helping that 
community is even better. I love 
seeing people – adults and children 
alike – enthused about not only 
books but also painting, crafts, 
movies, and games. The passion 
that you all show for creativity, 
learning, and reading truly inspires 
me every day. 

I hope that 2023 is a great year for 
everyone, both the wonderful staff 
and patrons of SCPLS! 

Treasure 





Branch Canvas 
Painting 

 

Koontz Lake 
Hamlet 

San Pierre 
 

Available on Demand 
$5 per person 

 
Tutorials available          

at each branch 
 








